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CC: Helen Lasthiotakis

Re:  Ibero-American Studies and Institute for Women’s Studies and Gender Studies —
Name Changes

At the meeting of the Faculty of Arts & Science General Committee on March 7, 2005,
the name change of the Ibero-American Studies program to Latin American Studies was
approved. The name change will better represent the academic focus of the program and
bring it in line with common practice at peer institutions. It is the first step in
reinvigorating the program as proposed in the Stepping Up Plan.
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